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Hello Siskiyous and Happy Bastille Day!

Updates this week:

Updates to Safety Protocols (PLEASE READ): Thank you to everyone who contributed
feedback regarding the new OSHA safety guidelines. In consultation with constituency
groups, the safety protocols have been updated as follows:

1. Face coverings are not required for students, faculty, and staff who are fully vaccinated.
By entering a building on a College of the Siskiyous campus not wearing a mask, you are
self-attesting that you are fully vaccinated.

2. Face coverings are required for those who are not fully vaccinated.
3. Social/physical distancing requirements have been removed, with the exception of

major outbreaks.
4. Unvaccinated, or partially vaccinated, students and employees need to wear face

coverings indoors and when in vehicles with more than one person.
5. N95 masks will be available for those that would like one upon request.
6. When necessary, employees may get tested for COVID during work hours.
7. The HealthScan app is still required for all employees due to the College's need to track

employees in reporting COVID cases. (IMT is meeting tomorrow morning to determine if
it will also be required for certain cohorts of students as well as to review the questions
to determine the need for updating. IMT will also be discussing the possibility of
discontinuing the Kiosk but having a 'check-in' available for those without smart phones.
An update will be provided in this month's Campus Connection).

Updated safety protocols are effective immediately and will be widely communicated via our
website, COS Connect and social media sites. An easy-to-read flyer will be reviewed in IMT
tomorrow and, once reviewed, will also be distributed widely. 

Enrollment Report: This week's enrollment report is attached and posted here. We
have a lot of work to do. The PIO office is currently working on a number of outreach
and marketing projects. If you have classes you would like advertised, please inform
Dawnie at slabaugh@siskiyous.edu. 
Suggestion Box Link: As a reminder, the Virtual Suggestion Box link is located in
mySiskiyous in the 'Professional Development & Training' section of the Employee area.
The box is checked every Monday at 9a (except when a Holiday falls on a Monday, it is
checked Tuesday). 
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College of the Siskiyous T-Shirts! As a reminder, your FREE College of the Siskiyous T-
Shirt is available in Dawnie's office. Please email Dawnie to reserve and/or pick up your
shirt: slabaugh@siskiyous.edu.

Huge, HUGE kudos to the team who organized Monday's delicious Welcome Back Luncheon:

Mark Klever and Debbie Dutcher for making the food arrangements including selecting
the scrumptious menu, picking up the food, preparing the trays and providing the table
coverings
Cindy Martel and her crew for the side dishes
Darlene Melby for finding funds to cover the costs and for helping set up
Ronnie Rivera for delivering the food to the Yreka Campus
Maintenance Crew for setting up the dining area
Custodial Crew for cleaning up
And....anyone else involved in the process.......THANK YOU!

Char Perlas, PhD MPA MS
Interim Superintendent/President 
College of the Siskiyous
800 College Ave.
Weed, CA 96094
(530) 938-5201 
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